## **COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic Information**

## Tomorrow, January 13th 2021

- The Vaccine Clinic Will be held in the Community Room/Activity
  Room
- Enter the Vaccine Clinic at the NEW front entrance of the building or through the double doors by Mark's office if you are already at work.
- You will be screened in and given your consent form to re-review.
- You will be required to stay in the activity room for <u>15 minutes</u> after you have received your shot to monitor for any allergic reactions or side effects.
- You are not fully vaccinated until two weeks after you have received the second dose of the vaccine on February 10<sup>th</sup>.
- Even after you have been vaccinated you must continue to wear your mask, practice social distancing, and perform hand hygiene.

Thank you for your bravery in getting the vaccine! Please let Kendra or your Supervisor know if you have any further questions or concerns.

## If You are Not Signed Up to Get the Vaccine It's Not To Late!

- Call the facility (320)833-5364 to schedule an appointment or show up between the hours of 2pm-4pm.
  - We will have extra consent forms if you don't have one.
  - O If you have health insurance bring your card, if you don't have insurance you can still get the vaccine

See you tomorrow!